
Mrs. Cathy Good is a retired kindergarten 

teacher from Sheridan Elementary. 

MEET THE TEACHERS 

Sheridan First United Methodist Church 

207 E. Second St. 

Sheridan, IN 46069 

LEARN AND PLAY 

 

LEARN AND PLAY 

An educational outreach program 

of the Sheridan 

First United Methodist Church 

Mrs. Martha Rockey is a retired second 

grade teacher from  Sheridan Elementary. 

Mrs. Brenda    

Davis is retired 

from Butler        

University. 

Sheridan First United Methodist Church 

Jesus said, “Let the little children come 

to me, and do not hinder them, for the 

kingdom of heaven belongs to such as 

these.”                             Matthew 19:14 

Thursdays 10:00 a.m.—12:00 p.m. 

 

207 E. Second Street 

Sheridan, IN 46069 

Phone:  317-758-4195 

www.sheridanfirstunitedmethodist.org 



 

Learn and Play is a free preschool 

program offered through the   

Sheridan First United Methodist 

Church as an opportunity for the 

community of Sheridan. 

 

Learn and Play has an average      

attendance of 14 children between 

the ages of 2 and 5.  The program 

is designed to meet once a week 

for two hours.   A parent or grand-

parent is expected to stay and     

participate in the experience.  

Homework is also sent home for 

the week to encourage parents to    

continue the learning experience in 

the home environment. 

Learn and Play Preschool 

Mission of the Program 

 

This outreach ministry is designed 

to provide a free opportunity for 

preschoolers to obtain a structured 

learning experience prior to            

entering kindergarten.  The program 

offers age-appropriate activities that 

encourage children to learn through 

play experiences. 

LEARN AND PLAY 

Along with the age-appropriate learning, 

we endeavor to recognize special needs     

of students and refer students to the appro-

priate programs.  Our teachers were able to 

recognize that one student qualified for the 

Headstart program at Sheridan Elementary 

and assisted in getting the student enrolled. 

With support from the local community, we 

have been able to have the preschoolers eyes 

checked, receive a visit from the local dentist, 

and participate in a fire safety lesson given by 

the Sheridan Fire Department.   The older  

students were privileged to see “Cat in the 

Hat” at the Booth Tarkington Civic Theatre 

thanks to their generous support of providing    

free tickets.  Sheridan Community Schools 

assisted with transportation. 


